
 
 

Next Steps 
 

Date 11/20/24 
Tonight the Curriculum Committee welcomed Joe Kellner and 
Grace Leavitt to the team. 
Our agenda tonight included secondary principals sharing their 
fall data of iReady and NWEA. Each principal shared their plan 
of action and process to involve staff.  
Each school’s plan is on the minutes posted on our website. 
 
In January, the committee will be hearing from our Literacy and 
Math Coaches detailing the work they do across the schools. 
Christine Hesler will also provide an update on HOW data and 
the process to align the secondary schools. 
 
 

 
 


